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MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE:  May 12, 2025  
 
TO:  Angie Hill Price, PhD 
  Speaker, Faculty Senate 
 
FROM: Kristen Harrell, PhD 
  Chair, Rules and Regulations Committee 
 
SUBJECT: Proposed Revisions to the Texas A&M Student Rules 
 
 
Attached please find proposed revisions to the Texas A&M University Student Rules as approved by the 
Rules and Regulations Committee on Monday, May 12, 2025.  

 
 
 JUSTIFICATION 

This change will clarify the intent of the rule and reduce confusion. 
 
PROPOSED BY: 
 
Name:   Lori Moore  
Phone:  (979) 845-3210  
Email:   llmoore@tamu.edu 
Department:  Undergraduate Studies  
Mail Stop:  1125 
Date:   03/23/2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Student Rules and Regulations Committee 
Page | 2 
 
 

Suite 117 Koldus Student Services Building 
1256 TAMU 
College Station, TX 77843-1256 
 
Tel. 979.845.4728 Fax 979.845.3320 
http ://studentaffairs.tamu.edu 

8.3 Examinations 
Student Rule 8.3 Change for Consideration 

 
Proposed Change: It is proposed to amend Student Rule 8.3 to include the red-lined  
text: 
 
 
8.3 Examinations 
 
No Regular Course Examinations During Finals Week 
 
Current and Proposed Section of the Rule: 
8.3 During the fall and spring semesters, no regular course examinations (except for laboratory and one-hour 
courses) shall be given after the 14th week of classes during the week final exams start. 
 

 

  
  
 


